
Remember enrollment for the 2023-2024 school year is open. 

Wengage by Sylogist is now available in the APP store! Once 
downloaded, open the app on your phone or ipad and choose your 
tenant school- Coyle. 

Then you can use your Wengage login and have access just like you 
would on the website. To enroll your student on the app, login and go to 
student records portal. 

If you need Wengage login info please call the high school office, 
message the Coyle Facebook page, email 
hsawatzky10@coyle.k12.ok.us or visit the high school office to enroll in 
person between 8A.M.-12P.M. Monday-Thursday. If a different time is 
needed please call to make an appointment. 

Our offices will be closed Monday May 29th for Memorial Day, Monday 
June 19th for Juneteenth, and Monday July 3rd, Tuesday July 4th for 
Independence Day. Thank you and have a great summer!!

HOLLY SAWATZKY
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